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Dear Reader, 
 

On this site, we have been struggling against our federal and city governments as well as the 
World Economic Forum (WEF), online surveillance, hacking, and hijacking. During the month 
of June 2023, being that they took over this website and deleted important information from 
our data network, we were in maintenance mode for about a month while we were trying to 
recover our data, especially from this blog. We were able to recover a 60% portion of our blog 
content and found that with the help and assistance of Google Inc., hackers/hijackers were 
able to access our data and information network that resides in a Google Cloud. 

The fight of the decent has been long and tedious against the interest of the World Economic 
Forum (WEF), which the government of the Unites of States of America is a member of and 
ruled by, trying to impose a new world order over us. They are a group of shadowy elites, 
tyrannical individuals composed of pedophiles, child traffickers and abusers, serial criminals, 
satanists, drug and human traffickers to mention just a few; whose behavior and malevolent 
deeds and plans against humanity show that they’re of corrupt minds, people whom we have 
not elected and are totally unfit to pretend to rule over us. 

These group of individuals censor all news and sites of information like ours that oppose their 
world view and plans. Currently, they have intensified hacking and hijacking our website, 
trying to shut it down. They have been blocking visitors from accessing this website. In 
addition, they have continued deleting and replacing many of my posts URL with their own as 
well as portions of our blog posts as they see fit with their interests. I want you to know this. 

If you find that our website has been shut down or that you happen to come across an article 
posted in this blog that you found has been deleted, or others that contain a considerable 
amount of grammar errors, missing information, images, videos and links or that the posts 
simply don’t make any sense to you, you now know the reason why.  

If this website is shut down by them, please be assured that we will be back as soon as 
possible. 

In the meantime, please do not doubt that the best Ruler of our lives is Jesus Christ our Lord 
and Savior, and he who despises Him isn’t wise despising an eternal life and all the benefits 
of it. 

If you have more questions for me, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

In Jesus’ name. 
 

 


